
   

  
  

Criminologists of Central Office of the Investigative Committee sent
to Vladimir Region to help investigate murder of a child

 

  

Experienced criminologists of the Central Office of the Russia’s Investigative Committee have been
sent to the Vladimir region to render practical assistance in investigation of a ruthless murder of a
5-year-old boy.

According to preliminary conclusions of the specialists the boy died of craniocerebral trauma. The
time of death and other injuries will be found after a number of forensic medical examinations set
up by the investigators.

Within this investigation the legal assessment will be given to the activity or inactivity of the officials
responsible for ensuring safety of the facility for mass gatherings of people. At the moment all
efforts are focused to search a person who committed the crime. Aircrafts are involved in the
investigation. According to information from a 9-year-old boy who witnessed the kidnapping and
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identikit of a possible murderer was made.

Leadership of the Investigative Committee control the course of investigation.

20 June 2012
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